

Board of Building Code Appeals Thursday, September 27, 2012 – 11:30 am Coomes Recreation Center

A. Roll Call:

Board Members:

Charlie Day Present
Bob Baker Present
John McCormick Absent
Nick Griffith Absent
Chris Dye Present
Tandy Rasnake Present
Michael Scott Present

Others Attending:

Marion D Watts, Building Official Rick Statzer, Building Inspector Jackie Godbey, Permit Technician

In the absence of a President or Vice President of the Board, Marion D Watts, Building Official for the Town of Abingdon opened the meeting.

B. Old Business: None

C. New Business:

Election of President and Vice President of the Board

Paper ballots containing the seven names of the Members of the Board were distributed to the voting Members allowing each member to choose one person for President and one person for Vice President. The results were as follows: President: Bob Baker; Vice President: Chris Dye.

- Mrs. Jackie Godbey was designated to serve as Secretary.
- Discussion of the Code Appeal Process

Marion Watts addressed questions from the Board regarding the appeal process.

Schedule of next meeting

After discussion regarding the timing of the next meeting of the Board of Building Code Appeals, the decision was made to have meetings biannually on the third Thursday of March and the third Thursday of September at 11:30 a.m. The next meeting will be Thursday, March 21, 2013.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m.

Jackie A Godbey, Secretary

Robert A Baker, Chairman